
The DRUM study 

What is it? 

This approved study will look at whether drumming is helpful for 

brain connections in autism. It will involve two MRI scans and 

learning to drum for half an hour three times a week. The scans 

will be collected at Denmark Hill and we will try to arrange the 

drumming at a location that suits you. Participants will receive an 

honorarium and funding to cover their food and travel expenses. 

 

Who is it for? 

16-20 year olds on the autism spectrum. 

 

Further contact details: 

If you would like to hear more about this study please contact 

marie-stephanie.cahart@kcl.ac.uk (07387 678070) 

or 

cornelia.carey@kcl.ac.uk 

 


